
June 14, 2021 

Lake County Dept. of Community Development 

Attn: Katherine Schaefers, Assistant Planner 
255 N. Forbes St. 
Lakeport, CA 95453 

RE: Rancho Lake LLC Project 

Dear Ms. Katherine Schaefers: 

Thank you for your project notification letter received on June 3, 2021, regarding cultural information on 
or near the proposed 19955 Grange Rd., Middletown, Lake County. We appreciate your effort to contact 
us. 

The Habematolel Pomo Cultural Resources Department has reviewed the project and concluded that it is 
not within the aboriginal territories of the Habematolel Pomo of Upper Lake. Therefore, we respectively 
decline any comment on this project. However, based on the information provided, please defer 
correspondence to the following: 

               James Rivera 
               Tribal Council Vice-Chair & THPO 

Post Office Box 1035 
22223 Hwy 29 @ Rancheria Rd 
Middletown, CA 95461 

   Email: jrivera@middletownrancheria.com 

Please refer to identification number HP–20210603-01 in any future correspondence with Habematolel 
Pomo of Upper Lake concerning this project.  

Thank you for providing us with this notice and the opportunity to comment. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Geary 
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer 
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